
Public Announcement 

Work in Area 

The City of Bevil Oaks will be conducting water service line evaluations as part of the EPA's Lead 
and Copper Rule Improvements regulation. These evaluations will be conducted over the next 
several months as this has to be done on EVERY service connection. 

The city conducts Lead and Copper sampling throughout the city every three years as mandated 
by the TCEQ sampling schedule. Sampling has shown to be below contaminant level to non­
detection. 

The work will include digging pit holes exposing the water service lines near the water meter on 
both the customer and the City side. Workers will be in the area Monday through Friday 7:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. 

Note: If a straight-line connection is found (no water meter) then the line will be disconnected. 
Please contact City Hall at 409-753-2126 or 409-753-1475 to arrange a meter installation. 

We ask for your participation in this important effort. If a lead service line is identified the 
customer will receive notification with a plan to have the line replaced. The City of Bevil Oaks 
will seek applying for grants to replace any lead service lines found in the system. Identification 
of customer owned portion of the lines will be gathered and resources to assist the customer will 
be researched and any opportunities applied for. 

For more information, please visit our website: https: cityo1bc, ii oaks.com tccq0 o" Fboil-,, atcr­
noticcs 

Thank you, /J _ 
cJ~co 

Sabrenna Crain, City Office Manager 


